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Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: FW: WILD BOAR PARK LEAGRAM CHIPPING 03/2020/0579 and 0867 and 

2021/0240

 

From: nwdonnelly  
Sent: 20 April 2021 08:50 
To: Laura Eastwood  
Cc: chippingparishcouncil@outlook.com 
Subject: WILD BOAR PARK LEAGRAM CHIPPING 03/2020/0579 and 0867 and 2021/0240 
 

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This Email Originated Outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. If in doubt please contact helpdesk@ribblevalley.gov.uk  

Dear Laura 
 
Chipping Parish Council would like to comment on the latest application 2021/0240 for the Wild 
Boar Park to erect nine holiday lodges with associated parking and sewage facility, as well as 
Discharge Condition 6 the Construction Management Plan. 
 
As with previous applications from the Wild Boar Park - we note that all construction of the lodges 
should happen at the site, but we have concerns as to the proposed routes by HGVs to the site. The 
maps provided by the applicant are poor, and as a Parish Council we would like to stress that it is not 
suitable to drive through the centre of our village via Windy Street onto Talbot Street (width - single 
lane, turning ability, as well as local residents parking, school children, walkers and cyclists). Should the 
application be approved, we would like a condition to be that the route through the centre of our village 
is not permitted.  
 
Finally please can you advise if there has been any update on the outstanding application with 
the OTC for vehicle licences at this site. 

Kind regards, 

Nicky Donnelly 

Chair Chipping Parish Council 


